
1

From: Foster, James H
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 5:16 PM
To: Staton, Jennifer A
Subject: FW: FOIA response:  Forwarding an e-mail from Jennifer Staton

Copy of Orischak response. 
 
From: Foster, James H  
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 5:15 PM 
To: Orischak, Josephine A <Josephine.Orischak@beaufort.k12.sc.us> 
Subject: FOIA response: Forwarding an e-mail from Jennifer Staton 
 
JoAnn Orischak 
29 Long Brow Road 
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928 
 
Dear Ms. Orischak: 
 
As a follow-up to my initial August 5 response to your FOIA request for “any/all 
agreements/MOAs/MOUs/contracts/retainers/documents detailing the BCSD bond counsel’s compensation structure 
and commitment to the BCSD,” we have continued to search for any responsive documents and have found none. 
 
Superintendent Rodriguez strongly believes that the financial compensation for any person or entity engaged in work for 
the school district should have the details of that compensation documented.  He has directed that engagement letters 
become a routine component of the compensation process for bond counsel work. 
 
Please let us know if you should need any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jennifer Staton 
Risk Manager 
 


